
TEACHING SCHOOL HUB  
NEW TERM UPDATES             

September 2022 

 

YOUR FEEDBACK MATTERS 
The DfE are collecting feedback on your Teaching School Hub. We are committed to 
serving the schools in Bolton, Bury and Rochdale and would hugely appreciate you 
taking the time to complete this brief survey.   

 

REGISTER YOUR ECTs 

 

All schools with Early Career Teachers (ECTs) due to start in September 2022 must ensure they are registered for 
their statutory induction. The opening Induction for new ECTs is on Wednesday 21 September – so early 
registration is vital to secure your school’s place on this fully-funded programme.  
 
This document outlines the three steps you need to take to ensure your new ECTs are registered for their Induction. 

If you need more detailed guidance, here is a step by step walk through of the three steps you need to take. Use this 

document to understand each step and identify what actions to take if there is a problem or added complexity. 
 

 
Registration for Star’s Full Induction Programme for September 2022 ECTs is now open and 
places are limited. Register or enquire with Star’s ECF Full Induction Programme with Teach First. 

Whichever route your school is using to provide the ECF Training Programme, you must 
register with an Appropriate Body Service. For more information or to register for Star’s 
Appropriate Body Service please complete the form on our website. 

 

ECF AND AB BRIEFINGS 

You are invited! 
We are holding ECF and AB briefings to ensure schools in our Teaching School Hubs get the chance to understand 
the purpose and processes of ECF programme and the role of the Appropriate Body service. There will be time for 
questions at these briefings as we’re keen to ensure you understand next steps for ECTs in your school.   

 

Event Date Register 

ECF and AB briefing for Headteachers and Induction leads who have not had ECTs in 
2021/2022 
This briefing will outline the purpose of the ECF programme and the role of the 
Appropriate Body service. We will explain how to register for both and aim to answer 
common questions around structure, funding and other aspects of the ECT induction 
process. 

Tuesday 4 
October 
4:00-5:00pm 

Click Here 

Click 
Here 

Click 
Here 

https://forms.office.com/r/Y8c1J0DSb4
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BONBCyifzenxyPzWXx86gjZopSTT19C1/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/19T3NcLTZkjNlxQ9zpEUdjOiSP7vhSUkxVKgOgxaYT1A/edit?usp=sharing
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85459465480?pwd=emhuak42SUMzOHdyZ2tXWnp6TlZvQT09
https://www.starinstitute.org.uk/ecf-eoi/
https://www.starinstitute.org.uk/the-appropriate-body-service-expression-of-interest/


Star Appropriate Body briefing for Headteachers and Induction Leads with existing 
or new ECTs in September 2022 
This briefing will walk through the processes schools, using Star’s Appropriate Body 
service, are required to follow to manage the ECTs statutory Induction. Schools using 
another Appropriate Body service are not required to attend this as processes will 
differ in each Appropriate Body service.  

Thursday 6 
October 4:00-
5:00pm 

 

Click Here 

NPQs WITH THE NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TEACHING  

 
Click here to register for updates or apply now  
 

Send your suggestions for newsletter content to info@starinstitute.org.uk 
To unsubscribe email info@starinstitute.org.uk 
 

 

Missed an issue? Find previous newsletters on our website by clicking here 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82160808391?pwd=dmlXS0xqNEthYnhMU2tiendUaWY4UT09
https://niot.org.uk/
https://blog.niot.org.uk/application/
mailto:info@starinstitute.org.uk
mailto:info@starinstitute.org.uk
https://www.starinstitute.org.uk/teaching-school-hubs/newsletter/

